
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WEST BENGAL 
161A, S. P. Mukherjee Road, Kolkata – 700 026. 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

Half-Yearly Departmental Examination of Officers of the 

Government  of West Bengal (including A.I.S Officers),  

November, 2021. 

 

 The above examination will be held in the Examination Halls of 

the Commission on and  from the 28th December, 2021.  The detailed 

programme of examination, proforma of Letter of Identification and 

the lists of officers to be admitted in the said examination will be 

available in the Commission’s website at www.wbpsc.gov.in.  The 

concerned Departments/Directorates are requested to issue Letter of 

Identification of those eligible officers whose names have only been 

forwarded by the Deptt./Dte. concerned through proper channel after 

making sure that previous records in respect of them have been 

checked meticulously. Utmost care should be taken to ensure that no 

Letter of Identification is issued in favour of any debarred candidate. In no 

case debarred candidates will be allowed to sit for the said examination. No 

Letter of Identification will be issued to the eligible officers from the 

office of the Commission. Identity Card along with the Letter of 

Identification will have to be produced by the candidates at the examination 

centre. 

 

   CLIPBOARD, BAG AND BAGGAGE, MOBILE PHONE, e-BOOK ETC. OR ANY 
OTHER TYPE OF ELECTRONIC GADGET OF COMMUNICATION IN THE CAMPUS OF 
THE EXAMINATION HALL IS STRICTLY BANNED. INFRINGEMENT OF THIS 
INSTRUCTION WILL ATTRACT PENAL ACTION INCLUDING  BAN  FROM  FUTURE  
EXAMINATIONS. 

http://www.pscwbonline.gov.in/


 


